




Santa Cruz, Bolivia, December 9 2020

Mr: Dr. Takahiro Imai
Dear Professor

On behalf of the Directive and Scientific Committee of the Bolivian 
Scientific Community of Phlebology and Lymphology (COBOFLIN), 
it is an honor for us to invite you to participate in the Web-
Symposium of Aesthetic Phlebology and Lymphology, in virtual 
modality on December 28 2020 with a schedule of 9:00 hrs Mexico 
and 11:00 hrs Bolivia 
Derived from his wide and recognized experience in the field of 
Phlebology and Lymphology we would like to count on his 
participation as a panelist. 
We would be honored to have your presence and participation, 
which will strengthen the scientific quality of our Web-Symposium. 
In case you accept our invitation, we ask you to confirm your 
participation, as well as the topics of interest to be presented to the 
scientific committee who will be pleased to contact you shortly. 
Without further ado, we bid you farewell by sending you a cordial 
greeting and looking forward to your kind reply. 

Sincerely

Dr. Luis René Arias Villarroel M.D. PHD 

President of the Bolivian Scientific Community of Phlebology 
and Lymphology




